
Kent Youth Disability Games - Kwik Fire Cricket Competition

On Friday 15th June 7 pupils took part in the Kent Youth Disability Games at Kings Hill Cricket Club. The game is 
a simpler and exciting version of cricket which keeps all the players on the move at all times. On average, 

pupils score between 5 and 8 runs, Joshua, Sonny, Natas and Luke all scored 10 runs or over in some of their 
games, so congratulations to them. The team played six matches where they won two, drew one and lost 

three. They came an impressive third in their group and came sixth overall. 
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